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JOHN R. KROGER

Attorney General

MARY H. WILLIA
Deputy Attorney Ger

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
CIVIL ENFORCEMENT DIVISION
1162 Court Street NE
Salem, OR 97301-4096
Telephone: (503) 934-4400
Fax: (503) 378-5017
TTY: (503) 378-5938

July 30, 2009

Barry Joe Stull
PO Box 11008
Portland, OR 97211

Re:  Our File Number: FF7487-09
Complaint About: State of Oregon

Thank you for sending us a copy of your federal Civil Rights Complaint Form.

We note that you have alfeady forwarded the complaint to the Civil Rights Coordinator,
Civil Division, US Attorney's Office. We believe that is an appropriate office to review the
issues you have raised. '

We appreciate when the public writes to us, as you have, about consumer problems. By
attempting to avoid duplicating the work of other government agencies, we keep our staff
available to assist consumers who have nowhere else to turn. In addition, the Oregon
Department of Justice does not have authority to enforce the Oregon Residential Landlord and
Tenant Act, and we cannot represent private individuals in private legal matters before the court,

or previously decided by the court. We hope you will understand the limit of our authority in this
matter.

Your complaint will remain on our record and may provide a source of valuable
information to interested members of the public or other law enforcement agencies who inquire.

crl| %Q%(MMW

Susan LeTourneau
Enforcement Officer

Enclosures
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APPELLATE DIVISION
SALEM, OR 97301

Consumer Complaints, 1* Floor Vista Building, 340 Vista Avenue, Salem, Oregon 97302
Consumer Hotline (503) 378-4320 (Salem only), 229-5576 (Portland only) or Toll Free 1-877-877-9392
Hotline Hours: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., FAX (503) 378-8910, TTY: (800) 735-2900 www.doj.state.or.us
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U.S. Department of Justice

Kent S. Robinson

Acting United States Attorney

District of Oregon

] 257 1000 SW Third Avenue, Suite 600 (503} 727-1000
1 Portland, OR 97204-2902 Fax: (503) 727-1117

January 5, 2010
Barry Joe Stull
P.O. Box 11008
Portland, OR 97211

Re: Civil Rights Complaint

Dear Mr. Stull:

The United States Attorney’s Office for the District of Oregon has carefully reviewed
your Civil Rights Complaint Form dated June 25, 2009, as well as supplemental materials you
provided to this office on July 17, 2009; August 7, 2009; August 21, 2009; October 2, 2009;
November 24, 2009; and December 4, 2009.

After carefully reviewing your complaint and the supplemental materials, we have
determined that the facts and circumstances you describe do not raise a federal issue of Civil
Rights enforcement for the United States Attorney to address. Therefore, we are taking no
further action with respect to your complaint. In addition, we are not aware of another federal
agency with authority to handle the concerns you raise.

While I understand you have represented yourself pro se, you may wish to consult with a
private attorney to determine whether any redress can be achieved through the legal process in
the nature of a private civil action. For assistance finding an attorney that specializes in the areas
of your concern, you may contact the Oregon State Bar referral service at 503-684-3763 or 1-
800-452-7636. We regret that we are unable to assist you in this matter.

Sincerely,

1 ' - KENT S. ROBINSON
Acting United States Attorney
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ADRIAN L. BROWN
Assistant United States Attorney
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